
‘Ko te ako te maneatanga’
‘Hooked on Learning’

Friday 29 July 2022
Term 3, Week 1

We would like to remind parents and caregivers to book a time for our parents 
interviews next week.

The Whanau Hui/Parent Interviews take place on 
Monday 1st of August and Thursday 4th of August

To book at time:
● Go to www.schoolinterviews.co.nz and enter the event code zdb66 
● Or follow this  link: https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code/zdb66

Please note that school is closed on 
Monday 1st of August while the 

whanau hui take place

Welcome to term 3!
We have a couple of events and happenings coming up in the next couple of weeks.  
These are featured in this newsletter and our up and coming events.

https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code/zdb66


Community Event Opportunity - Conveniently located in our School Hall!

On Thursday the 4th of August you are invite you to an evening of mental health and resilience in your 
whanau with Jordan Smith (https://nz.linkedin.com/in/jordan-smith-1754911a7).

Jordan Smith has a unique set of skills. With a long history of helping when things get complex, unclear 
or stuck. He works with individuals and teams communicating to create solutions and provide people 
with useful tools which solve problems that matter to people.

Every team/whanau has challenges. Almost all, get solved along the way. Jordan is here to help 
Business leaders and parents at the stuck point, moving things from A-B, and on to C with practical 
application tools.

There will be light refreshments served before and after the event, and it will get underway at 7pm.

Tickets are $10 per person or $15 for couples and you can pay on the night with cash or eftpos

6.30pm Meet, Greet & Refreshments  -  7pm Presentation Begins

Masks
We continue to encourage, and 
make it available for all students in 
year 4 and up to wear a mask while 
indoors.  Masks are readily available 
for students to use at school.

Parents and Visitors are asked to wear masks onsite when engaging with staff and 
students.  

We had a drone visit over the weekend and 
were sent this great shot!  

The Field is looking better and better!

https://nz.linkedin.com/in/jordan-smith-1754911a7?fbclid=IwAR3FMTpnfkDToJz3-Nun-W7kI_lFY0Vzw8mKG5xy_b7vFwviSe_oJKsnGSA


Diary Dates 

Week 1 Throughout 
week

Registrations from tamariki for Taupō Primary School Talent Show 

Week 2 Monday 1 
August

SCHOOL CLOSED
Teacher Only Day - Whanau Hui / Parent Interviews 

Week 2 2 August Dance NZ Made Dress Rehearsal

Week 2 4 August Whanau Hui / Parent Interviews Continue (afternoon)

Week 2 4 August Marae Visit Rooms 7 and 11, 9.15am to 10.40am

Week 2 5 August Marae Visit Rooms 6 and 10, 9.15am to 10.40am

Week 3 9 August Rippa Training Senior School

Week 3 11 August Marae Visit Rooms 9 and 13, 9.15am to 10.40am

Week 3 TBC? Senior School Y4-6 Cross Country TBC Spa Park

Week 4 17 August Interschool Rippa Tournament Senior School

Week 4 19 August Marae Visit Rooms 1 and 14, 9.15am to 10.40am

Week 4-5 Throughout 
weeks

Mid Term Pre-Auditions for Taupō Primary School Talent Show 

Week 5-10 KoS Keeping Ourselves Safe Program Starts School Wide (working alongside NZ 
Police and community constable Tash)

Week 6 31 August Interschool Cross Country Y4-6

Week 8 13, 14, 15 
September

Ngāti Tūwharetoa Taiopenga Kapa Haka Festival 

Week 9-10 Throughout 
Weeks

Final Auditions for Taupō Primary School Talent Show Being Held in Term 4
Non-finalist will be performing at team assemblies

Parents and Whanau are invited to 
watch our Dance Nz Made teams 
perform a dress rehearsal.  There will 
be two run throughs of the dances.

Tuesday 2nd August
2pm or  2.25pm
Taupo Primary School Hall - Seating 
on the stage.

NB - some of our classes will be 
watching the dress rehearsals with 
you. 

If you think your child might be 
interested in participating next year, 
come along and see what it is about.

Dance NZ Made Dress 
Rehearsal 

Lights / Pedestrian 
Crossings

As you will be aware, we have 
two official crossings around our 
school.  The ‘zebra crossing’ and 
our light controlled crossing on 

Titiraupenga Street.  

If you observe motorists not 
obeying the laws around these 

crossings, ie not stopping for the 
lights or driving through while 

people are crossing, we 
encourage you to record their 
number plate and report them 

directly to the police.  



Taupo Primary School
School Board Elections
 
Nominations are open for the election of 3 parent representatives to the school board.
 
All eligible voters will have received a nomination form via email or post. (If you or another caregiver 
have not received this information please phone the school on 07 37 84389 or email 
kimh@taupoprimary.school.nz.) Use this form to nominate yourself or someone in your community. You 
will also have received a nomination cover letter calling for nominations. Information on who is not eligible 
to be a board member is provided with the nomination form.
 
If you need more (or hardcopy) nomination forms, contact the school office or email 
kimh@taupoprimary.school.nz.
 
Nominations close at noon on Wednesday 3rd August. You may provide a signed candidate 
statement and photograph with your nomination.
 
The electoral roll is held at the school and can be viewed during normal school hours.
 
As nominations are received, there will be a list of candidates’ names kept at the school up until election 
day, which you can view.  
 
Voting closes at 4pm on Wednesday 7th September.
 

Kim Harvey
 
Returning Officer



Sponsor an Advert

ALL proceeds subsidise transport so that all students at 
Taupo Primary School can access swimming lessons.

Email the office to book your space 
(office@taupoprimary.school.nz) 

A huge thank you to our sponsors who are supporting 
safer swimmers at Taupo Primary School


